
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Odiham                            Term 4  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

I go to The Castle School at Love 

Lane for Duke of Edinburgh volunteering. 

I play with the 

children outside. I help them get in 

the class. By Layna  

In PSHE/ ICT we have been learning about 

staying safe online. We learnt how to set 

stronger passwords to stay safe on the 

internet. We talked about scams. By Luke 

I went to Lodden Valley leisure centre with 

my friends from Post 16. It was fun playing 

against other schools and seeing lots of 

people. We took our pack lunch to eat 

while we were there. By Emily.  

On Friday morning we do Design and 

Technology. We are making a bug hotel. 

It’s made from a doll’s house. We are 

paining rocks for our garden in different 

designs. By Alfie  

We went to The Hatchet. We found a table 

and sat down. We ordered our food at the 

bar with the lady. We paid for our food 

with our money. I had hash browns, beans 

and toast. This was our English and Maths 

lesson. By Tom 

In Maths we have been learning about 

money. We have been comparing money. 

We have also been adding and 

subtracting with money. We had a 

£1 challenge. We went to Lidl to buy a 

snack for £1 or less. Before we went, we 

learnt that there are 100 pennies in £1. By 

Odiham  

In horticulture, I have been planting. I have 

planted flower and vegetable seeds. By 

Katie 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Tuesday 22nd April – First Day Term 5 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday Monday  

Friday 23rd May – Last Day Term 5 

Monday 2nd June – First Day Term 6 

 

Prom: Thursday 10th July 

Leavers’ Assembly: Thursday 17th July 1.30pm 

 

 


